Bernice Nisbett

From: Gayle Trivette <gayletriv@gci.net>
Sent: Friday, March 04, 2016 10:29 AM
To: Bernice Nisbett

Subject: HCR 21

[ am writing to voice my support for HCR 21. Research has shown irrefutably that Adverse Childhood
Experiences contribute to a host of problems that are not only costly to the affected individuals but to
society. http://dhss.alaska gov/abada/ace-ak/Documents/ACEsEconomicCosts-AK. pdf

In order to be good stewards of Alaska's financial and human resources, it is critical that the recommendations
of HCR 21 be followed.

Thank you for your service to Alaska.
Gayle Trivette

7870 Glacier Hwy

Juneau, AK 99801



